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Valorie D. Melton 
FIVE STAR INC. 

P.O. Box 52 
Arlington, AZ  85322 

Phone/Fax (623) 386-2445 
Email: vmfivestar@msn.com  

 
 
November 28, 2005 
 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue  
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Re Devers-Palo Verde No. 2 Transmission Line Project 
         
The California Public Utilities Commission:  
 
 I am a consultant for various landowners within Harquahala Valley, including the 
joint owners of Harquahala Valley Farms, which consists of approximately 5,000 acres of 
prime active agricultural land, which land is currently in the planning stages for 
development.  
 

 I have just became aware within the last couple of days of the proposed DPV2 
Project as proposed by Southern Cal Edison which includes a new 230-mile 500 kV line 
from the Harquahala Substation in Harquahala, Arizona, near the Palo Verde nuclear power 
plant.  It is inexcusable and lends itself to being highly suspicious as to why there were no 
“scoping” meetings held in Harquahala or for that matter anywhere in Arizona. To state that 
the Nov. 1, 2005 “scoping” meeting held in Blythe, CA was adequate to cover western 
Arizona is ridiculous and unacceptable.  The landowners are unaware of any notice given to 
the Harquahala landowners of this meeting or any other related meeting or hearing.  
Accordingly, all those impacted would request that the proper meetings and hearings be held 
in Arizona and that an extension be granted for filing any public comments.   

 
Due to logistics alone the potential Subalternate Route would be devastating 

environmentally, aesthetically, and economically to Harquahala Valley Farms and the other 
landowners in Harquahala.  To adequately comment further on this route or on the other 
proposed route is impossible, until all those who will be directly impacted are properly 
informed and the appropriate Arizona meetings are held.   

 
Please include me on your mailing list and forward all related information as soon as 

possible.   
   
      Sincerely,  
      Valorie D. Melton 
 
  
Cc:  Mr. Roger Ferguson,  
                Harquahala Valley Farms   
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